
 
 

 
Eni signs agreement for the acquisition of a new exploration block 
offshore Pakistan 

 

San Donato Milanese (Milan), 13 December 2012  - Eni has signed an agreement with the 

Pakistani Authorities and the state oil and gas company OGDCL for the acquisition of 25% 

and the operatorship of exploration license Offshore Indus Block G, located in Pakistan's 

Indus Basin. 

 

The Block, which is approximately 7,500 square kilometers, is located in ultra deep water 

of an underexplored and promising area offshore Pakistan. The planned exploration 

activities in the newly acquired block will initially comprise of a multi-disciplinary study to 

define the most appropriate way forward for exploring Offshore Indus Block G. 

 

The Joint Venture managing the block is composed of the two state companies OGDCL 

(25%) and PPL (25%), Eni (25%, operator) and United Energy Pakistan Limited (25%). 

 

With this acquisition, Eni further strengthens its presence in offshore Pakistan, as the 

Company already has significant participating interest in other offshore blocks such as 

Indus Block C (Eni 60%) and Block N (Eni 70%), which are close to the newly acquired 

Offshore Indus Block G. 

 

Eni has been present in Pakistan since 2000 and is the largest international producer in 

the country, with an average equity production of approximately 58,000 barrels of oil 

equivalent per day. 
 
 
 
Company Contacts: 
 
Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 – +39.0659822030 
Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924 



Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): +39. 800 11 22 34 56 
Switchboard: +39-0659821 

ufficio.stampa@eni.com  
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com  
investor.relations@eni.com 
 
Web site: www.eni.com 
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